GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
PROCUREMENT DIRECTORATE
PAKISTAN RAILWAYS
P.R. CARRIAGE FACTORY ADMN. BLOCK,
SECTOR I-11, ISLAMABAD

CORRIGENDUM

It is notified for the information of the interested parties that
International Tender Notice No. DP/9021/2024 for
Procurement of Material & Services for Re-Commissioning of
Accidental Locomotive No. 9021 has been amended in respect
of Selling & Opening dates as under:

EXISTING READ
SELLING DATES : 08.07.2024 08.07.2024
to to
06.08.2024 29.09.2024
OPENING DATEv : 07.08.2024 30.09.2024

All other terms and conditions will remain unchanged.

This advertisement is also placed at PPRA and Pakistan
Railways Websites

(Amir Abdullah Khan Niazi)
Director Procurement
Phone No.051-9278051

051-9278346
e-mail: dirproc@yahoo.com
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